
 

Spedeworth Motorsports are delighted to confirm that CP Dynes will be the principle sponsor of the National Hot 

Rod Championship of the World for 2012 and 2013. 

CP Dynes are one of the leading deep drainage and large bore specialists in the UK and Ireland. Since their 

inception they have been renowned for producing excellent standards of work, combined with a high quality 

service on a diverse range of projects, by the safest means possible.  

CP Dynes have invested a significant sum to secure this two-year sponsorship deal and their investment has 

enabled Spedeworth Motorsports to negotiate a deal to see this year’s World Championship Final being shown on 

Sky Sports. CP Dynes will benefit from a generous sponsorship package which has been developed in conjunction 

with Spedeworth’s Sales and Marketing Manager Mark Butler who has worked closely with CP Dynes to secure this 

deal, as well as several others which will be announced in due course. 

Mark Butler has secured significant sponsorship for many of the races at this year’s Spedeweekend which will be 

held at Foxhall Stadium, Ipswich on July 7
th

 & 8
th

. There are limited opportunities available for anyone who wishes 

to promote their business by sponsoring an event at short oval motorsport’s premier event – but time is running 

out!  

Spedeworth Motorsports would like to thank CP Dynes and all of our new and existing Spedeworth partners for 

their support – we look forward to a long and mutually beneficial business relationship. 

 


